
FMUB Breaks Ground 
on New Juneau Bank!

The new Farmers & Merchants Union Bank (FMUB)  
2,700-square-foot banking facility will be located at the  

intersection of US Highway 26 and Western Avenue in Juneau  
(next to Piggly Wiggly) and is anticipated to open in the Spring of 2019.

The full-service banking office will include a  
drive-up, 24-hour, deposit-enabled ATM.  

The new location at 198 N. Western Avenue will replace  
the bank’s current Juneau location at 405 Jewel Street  

and will provide easier access for customers, larger indoor banking 
space and additional drive-thru and parking space.

Congratulations FMUB Team!

Front view



   (920) 623-4000

Columbus • Fall River • Friesland • Juneau • Rio   

fmub.bank    facebook.com/FMUBank  

Thank you 
City of Juneau 
and Dodge 
County for 
your support!

Drive-thru view

Randy Bobholz 
President & CEO

Thank you for 
partnering with  

us Oliver  
Construction!

Check out our website and Facebook page for more 
photos of our Juneau Groundbreaking Event!


